
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 15th May 2023 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers, 

 

  

 Year 5 would like to invite you to join us on Friday 26th May 2023 from 9.00am until 9.30am.  

 

To support our History learning in the Summer 2 term, we will be using clay modelling skills to 

make an Anglo-Saxon hoard of jewellery and coins to display in our classroom.  

 

Please could we ask that each family bring an electronic device with a QR code reader app to 

enable us to sign each person in on arrival at the school office. This will take you to a google form 

for you to complete your name. Just to remind parents/carers that mobile phones will have to be 

turned off before entering the school. The school office staff can help with any queries on arrival.  

 

We hope you'll be able to join us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H Veneziano   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Teacher       Head Teacher    
 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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